
Dear [Babysitter's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt thanks for 

your quick response during our recent crisis. Your willingness to step in on such short notice 

truly made a difference. 

Not only did you provide exceptional care for [Child's Name], but your calm demeanor and 

reliability gave us peace of mind during a stressful time. We are incredibly grateful to have 

someone as dedicated and caring as you in our lives. 

Thank you once again for your support and for being an important part of our family. We look 

forward to seeing you again soon! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


